Justification for Quarterly Respondents

Although the COPS Office will have an estimated 9,428 responses with the COPS Progress Report, this is
due to the quarterly submission required of each grantee agency or entity. The number of respondents
submitting the report is an estimated 2,357. With each of these respondents submitting the COPS
Progress Report quarterly (4X annually), the number of annual responses is 9,428 total.

With each response taking approximately 25 minutes, the estimated burden is 3,928 hours annually.
This is an increase in annual burden from the previously approved 3,167 hours. As the number of active
grantees changes, and as the COPS Office is now requiring quarterly responses from grantees in 2014,
this has caused the increase in burden.



